June 8, 2016

Mayor John Dickert and City of Racine Common Council c/o City of Racine Department of Public Works 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Re: Maple Street outreach event-Saturday, July 30, 2016

Mayor Dickert and Racine Common Council:

We hope this letter finds everyone well. My name is Pastor Jettie Cornett, and I serve as the Senior Pastor of Greater Grace Temple Church of God in Christ, Incorporated. The purpose of this letter is to seek permission to do an outreach event on Maple Street on Saturday, July 30, 2016.

As a church in the community, we are seeking to become more active in our community to see a positive change and to better enhance the overall climate in the city of Racine. Our first step in doing this is establishing a relationship with those who live in the community surrounding the church.

We are requesting the use of one city block, the block which connects North Memorial Drive and Maple Street for this event. We will provide free food, have music and connect further with the residents of the neighborhood on Maple Street.

If there are any questions or concerns regarding our request, please feel free to contact us via the contact information seen on our letterhead. Your attention to our request is greatly appreciated.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Jettie L. Cornett, Senior Pastor Greater Grace Temple Church of God in Christ, Incorporated

JLC/CLS